
 

 

Memorandum 

 

Date:  May 8, 2024 

 

To:  Mayor Christi Fraga 

Vice Mayor Oscar Puig-Corve 

  Councilman Rafael Pineyro 

Councilwoman Maureen Porras 

   

From:            Councilwoman Digna Cabral 

    

Subject:          Introduction of Discussion Item - Revision of the Public Affairs Budget  

                     for Fiscal Year 2023-2024 

                                                                                                                                                                                                   

Introduction 

 

The purpose of this memorandum is to introduce a critical discussion item for our upcoming City 

Council meeting. This item concerns the review and proposed adjustments to the Public Affairs 

Department’s budget for the current fiscal year 2023-2024.  


